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How Employers Can Prepare for the Upcoming Flu Season
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In a bylined article published in Construction Executive magazine, Curtis Moore discusses how

employers should prepare for the upcoming flu season as the Delta variant of COVID-19 surges.

Curt advises that employers continue to encourage vaccinations, offering on-site clinicians and

posting articles about the vaccine. He also advises that companies follow COVID-related guidelines

on work sites and additionally that they plan for COVID-related sick leave. “This fall and winter may

bring considerable challenges due to the rise of the COVID-19 Delta variant with the seasonal flu.

With the easing of mask requirements, the seasonal flu may come back with a vengeance this year.

Only time will tell.”

To read the article visit Construction Executive. 
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